
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 1, 2018 

 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 

Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street, S.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20554 

 

Re: Request for Special Temporary Authority 

            File No.  SES-STA-20180711-01659   

 

Dear Ms. Dortch:  

 

Intelsat License LLC herein supplements the above referenced request to update the frequencies 

requested.  The second paragraph should now read: 

 

The EUTELSAT-WA operations will be performed in the following center 

frequencies: 2085.688 MHz in the uplink (RHCP and LHCP) and 2265.0 

MHz in the downlink (RHCP and LHCP).  The drift operations will be 

coordinated with all operators of satellites that use the same frequency 

bands.  In the extremely unlikely event that harmful interference should 

occur due to transmissions to or from its earth station, Intelsat will take all 

reasonable steps to eliminate the interference. 

 

Please direct any further questions regarding this STA supplement to the undersigned at (703) 559-6949. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Cynthia J. Grady 

 

Cynthia J. Grady 

Regulatory Counsel 

Intelsat US LLC 

 

 

cc: Paul Blais 

  

  

  


